
We would like to 
thank all the businesses 

and individuals that 
participated in 
the benefit for 

Richard (Dick) Colts. 
Your overwhelming 

support and generosity 
is much appreciated and 
truly shows how much 

a small town comes 
together when in need. 
Small town big hearts, 
friends don’t let friends 

fight cancer alone.
Sincerely,

The Colts Family


